4-Aug-2021
Dear UHC Members
The Management Committee is in the process of revising our community’s constitution to bring it into line with contemporary best practices.  We have completed an initial review of the document and are now sharing it with you for a period of Community Consultation. 
We welcome your input and feedback from now until 31 August.  If you think changes are needed, we request that you suggest specific language for the revised document as well as your rationale for the amendments.  Please email your feedback to secretary@uhcsingapore.org and write UHC Singapore Constitution in the subject heading.
Below please find links to the draft document, as well as a table outlining the changes and a copy of the current constitution:
●   Draft Constitution 
●   Table of Changes
●   Current Constitution
Please note that the UHC Singapore constitution was last revised in 2014.
After completing the Community Consultation, the drafting committee (consisting of Michael Switow, UHC Secretary Scott Davidson and UHC Treasurer Jeremy Silverman) will review the community inputs and make suggestions to the Management Committee for its review and approval.  Please note that the document will only come into force once it has been approved by the Commissioner of Charities, the Registry of Societies and a vote of the general membership at an Annual General Meeting or Extraordinary General Meeting.
We look forward to your comments.
Best wishes,
Cary Horenfeldt
UHC Singapore President
On behalf of the UHC Singapore Management Committee
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